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Self evaluation report Spring 2006  
 
Attached, please find the short self evaluation report for Chemistry at Roskilde University.  
The report has followed the self evaluation guide, and the questions in the guide have been included 
to give the relevant context. 
 
As stated in the report, the universities are at a turning point with many known and possible changes 
in sight. The programmes are and will be affected and we are actually in the beginning of a process 
at our university, in which a major revision under the new boundary conditions is planned. 
The description is therefore a snap shot of how things are and how they most  likely will continue to 
be, mixed with imaginations of how they most probably will turn out to be in the near future.  
 
We hope that in spite of that, the report gives a sufficiently clear picture of the chemistry teaching at 
Roskilde University to be supplemented with what can be learned at the site visit, April 25. The 
international panel and the evaluation group shall be most welcome at our department! 
 
Our homepage (http://www.ruc.dk/inst1/ ) is presently under reconstruction .Still you may find 
further details or other aspects of interest here. 
If you find that any other information is missing, please feel free to contact us. Please direct the 
questions to me (e-mail phjens@ruc.dk) and I shall try to give a fast response.  
 
 
On behalf of the Chemistry self evaluation group at Roskilde University. 
 
 
 
 
 
Jens Josephsen 
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